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Registration is
Open!!!

The Fall 2011 catalog is
now on our website, and
is open to registration. 

Baseball Tickets!

OLLI member Stanley
Cohen has very kindly
donated tickets to two
National's games on
September 6 and 7 at
7:05 pm. Please call or
email Barbara Rollinson
at 202.966.0404 or
bjcbcr@aol.com if you
are interested in going.

Condolences

We mourn the loss of
longtime members Glory
Letter and Vonn Quayle. 

Share Your
Artwork 

Woodrow Wilson High is
celebrating its 75th
Anniversary with a Gala
(Oct. 14) and Music and
Arts Festival (Oct. 15) at
the renovated building on
Nebraska Ave. and Fort
Drive.  If you are
interested in donating art

 Letter from the Board Chair

Welcome back to OLLI. It's registration
time, a sign that the end of summer is
approaching and that many of us in the
OLLI community are returning home
from vacations far and near.   We have
been to China, Croatia, Scandinavia,
Italy, Canada and probably many other
destinations, as well as exploring the
USA, or carrying on family traditions in New England,
local beaches, and similar places.  
 
For those staying close to home, Barbara Rollinson, our
trip coordinator, reported that the July 7 bus trip to see the
Chagall exhibit at the Philadelphia Museum of Art was fun
for all.
 
Again this summer OLLI OPPs has provided continuity to
stretch our minds and pursue in depth the things that
excite us. The groups that met this summer include the
News in Context, science, short stories, and OLLI players.
A number of members have also taken advantage of
Stanley Cohen's generous donation of 14 Nationals
baseball tickets for games on September 6 and 7.
 
Please register early. This will help Anne and Lena to
pace their work. We have a record 75 classes for this fall,
so organizing what must be done is getting more
complicated and time consuming.
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuNQGjJHSSKVRRerbhbk4JJp0cv7YDOTiAH1FAwv8FymG_B5zot_brjG3tswaCZn_pQQiE6c1lh5t71puklMv11zqDaZKLy_o0klfAJhNUqEV&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuFacGI2ZeTfM700ETbvwK1Mmsw6G2PJ5sdW5im9RS_WYO5FiL1i9-sn7yn9bHY3mEIq-5D1QaEc5mPySHrhPr14jD7CCHdRm2mnl1b0jwKERNqih9Q6zOW0Ev1OUVp7MPQ==&c=&ch=
mailto:bjcbcr@aol.com
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuFacGI2ZeTfM700ETbvwK1Mmsw6G2PJ5sdW5im9RS_WYO5FiL1i9-sn7yn9bHY3mEIq-5D1QaEc5mPySHrhPr14jD7CCHdRm2mnl1b0jwKERNqih9Q6zOW0Ev1OUVp7MPQ==&c=&ch=


to be displayed and sold
to benefit the new
building or if you would
like to reserve a 10' x 10'
space or table visit
www.75wilsonhighdc.org
and download forms. 
Space is filling up.  It
would be great to have a
special OLLI exhibit
area.   Email Lena with
questions. 

Come to the OLLI Open House on September 14, from 1
to 2:30, to greet your fellow students and visit with the
OLLI Board members.   I hope to see everyone then.
 
--Bob Goodman, Board Chair

Quick Links

OLLI Website

American University Website

AU Library Classes Website

AU Community Relations Website

4400 Massachusetts Ave. NW Washington, DC   20016

Tel: 202.895.4860  Email:  OLLI@american.edu  

Website: www.OLLI-DC.org   
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